
June 2020 

Remember to print this newsletter and bring it into the store and receive 15% OFF your ENTIRE purchase! 

 Happy Summer!  The temperature is rising 

and things are beginning to open back up!  We are 

still only open for Curb-side services for at least a 

couple more weeks.  We are thinking that by July 1st 

we should be about ready to allow people back into 

the store.  We have been being extra cautious with 

our store so that we can ensure that we will stay 

open and not have to face any type of closure due to 

us getting sick.  Please bear with us for a little while 

longer.  We want to get back to normal just as much 

as everybody else. 

 When we do open our doors to the public 

again we will be requesting that people wear masks 

when they come into the store.  We will be wearing 

our masks as well.  We are also asking our customers 

to leave their pets at home, unless they are coming in 

for a grooming appointment or nail trim. (We can not 

take walk-ins at this time). Zephyr and Phinny will be 

with their grandparents for a while to cut down on 

the amount of contact/cross contamination that can 

occur with the doggos wanting all the attention (plus 

we are required to keep dogs 6 feet apart if they are 

not a part of the same household to continue groom-

ing).   

 We have updated our store’s hours to allow 

for more open times.  We are now open for curbside 

services on Monday and Tuesday from 12n-5p as well 

as Thursday, Friday, and Saturday from 12n-6p.  We 

will be staying closed on Wednesdays and Sundays 

for the foreseeable future.  When our store does 

open back up fully we will probably be moving back 

to our regular hours with the exception of Sundays. 

 During the last 6 weeks the store has had 

some stocking issues pop up but most of them have 

been rectified at this point.  Purina products are still 

largely out of stock but most other brands are back to 

normal. 

 We are stocking up on our cleaning and disin-

fecting products to be sure we are ready to allow cus-

tomers into the store. This has been a long process 

because everything is out of stock or you are limited 

at the time of purchase. We have products to keep 

the grooming area impeccably clean but we have to 

be sure we are prepared for what is required for the 

store to open to the public. We hope everyone un-

derstands this isn’t just about us it is also about your 

safety. 

 Our grooming services have seen a huge jump 

as far as booked appointments are concerned.  We 

are now scheduling about 7-8 weeks out.  Please 

keep this in mind if/when you are wanting to sched-

ule appointments for grooming.  We are still able to 

get nail trims in within a couple of weeks. 

  


